
Connections 

Membership Meeting Holiday party – Zoom 

December 15, 2020 

Attendees: 50 

 

Donna welcomed everyone to the holiday get together. She was adorned in Christmas tree 

lights. Many members had holiday sweaters on and showed the group their holiday 

decorations. Holiday stories were shared by some and glasses of wine were consumed! 

 

Donna announced the painting party that Connections is sponsoring at Pinot’s Palette via Zoom. 

The event is scheduled for February 5 at 2 pm. The fee for the event will be $35 for the session, 

all painting supplies are included in the price. We will distribute the painting supplies to 

members from a central location, perhaps the church parking lot. Must register for the event by 

January 15. The new activity, Stitch and Chat has been formed. Contact Linda Bakian if you want 

to join. Janet Daly announced that the speaker for the January meeting will be from the NJ 

Division of Consumer Affairs and will speak to members about consumer fraud and scams.  

 

Bingo was played by 43 members. There were three winners: Lois Stalp, Pat McDonagh and 

Jacquie Hinrichs. 

 

A good time was had by all!! 

 

 

 

 


